
 

 

August 8, 2024 

 

Rotary Club of Little Elm 
Little Elm, TX  750689 
 
Dear Little Elm Rotary Club: 
 
On behalf of St. Arbor Community Garden, I want to extend our deepest gratitude for your generous 
donation of $50.00 received on 06/05/2024. Your support is essential to our continued efforts to 
enhance the quality of life in our communities, fulfill their unmet needs, and establish an environment 
where everyone is loved, valued, and has the resources they need to thrive. 
 
Your contribution will make a significant impact by helping to replenish needed tools and seeds.  
Because of donors like you, we are able to not only meet, but exceed our goal of providing fresh organic 
vegetables to those in need in our community.  
 
Please note that St. Arbor is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization, and your donation is tax-deductible to 
the extent permitted by law. This letter serves as a receipt for your contribution. No goods or services 
were provided in exchange for your donation. 
 
We are incredibly grateful for your continued support and commitment to our mission. Together, we are 
making a difference in the lives of the food insecure in the surrounding area. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us at 
board@starborcdc.org. 
 
Once again, thank you for your generosity and support. We look forward to your continued partnership 
in the future. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Michel Hambrick 
President of the Board 
St Arbor Community Development Inc. 
2701 Little Elm Parkway #100-486 
Little Elm, TX  75068 
IRS Tax Exempt 501(c)3 EIN Number: 83-3493956 


